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28 February 2008
The Honorable Gus Bilirakis

U.S. House of Representatives

1630 Longworth Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: 202-225-4085

Dear Representative Bilirakis:

On behalf of the Fleet Reserve Association (FRA), I am writing to express strong support for “The Military Pay Improvement Act” (HR 5481) to provide a minimum 3.9 percent increase in basic pay and drill pay for active duty and Reservists for FY 2009.


FRA supports additional annual active duty pay increases that are at least 0.5% above the Employment Compensation Index (ECI) as addressed in your legislation.


The Association appreciates your sponsorship of this important legislation and has listed the bill on its Action Center to allow FRA members to e-mail their Representatives to encourage co-sponsorship for the measure.

The Association stands ready to assist you in passing this legislation in the 110th Congress. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
PAGE  

